## W. K. KELLOGG FOUNDATION BATTLE CREEK, MICHIGAN

BENJAMIN G. HORNING DIRECTOR

PHILIP E. BLACKERBY, JR. ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR

May 10, 1954

Dr. Ignacio Gonzalez, Decano Facultad de Medicina Universidad de Concepción Casilla 44 Concepción, Chile, S. A.

Dear Dr. Gonzalez:

The W. K. Kellogg Foundation is sending to you under separate cover a volume entitled "Medical Schools in the United States at Mid-Century". It comprises the formal report of a survey on medical education made under the sponsorship of the Council on Medical Education and Hospitals of the American Medical Association and the Association of American Medical Colleges. It was financed by these agencies and by voluntary organizations including the W. K. Kellogg Foundation. This is the first thorough self-evaluation of medical education in the United States in many years. The Foundation is presenting it to you and your faculty with the hope that it may prove interesting and helpful.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

Benjamin G. Horning, M.D.

BGH:go